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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY REQUESTING THE

INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “MIGRATION: CHALLENGES OF THE GLOBAL WORLD”

ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL

PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. 52/08


The Permanent Mission of Uruguay to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS and has the honor to advise that the Vice Minister of Education and Culture, Dr. Felipe Michellini, will be in Washington, D.C. on April 30, 2008, and would be grateful for an opportunity to address the Permanent Council on the subject of “Migration: Challenges of the Global World” during the Council’s regular meeting scheduled for that day.

The Permanent Mission of Uruguay to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., April 7, 2008
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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